
From: Ranalli, Nicole
To: Shearer, Natalie
Subject: Bald Eagle report
Date: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 2:58:52 PM

Natalie,
Thank you for your Bald Eagle Assessment report of December 2016.  I noticed that in your
 project screening form you indicated that all recommended avoidance measures will be
 implemented. Please keep a signed copy of this form for your records.

Thank you for your time,

-- 
Nicole Ranalli

U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service
Pennsylvania Field Office
110 Radnor Rd; Suite 101
State College, PA 16801
814 234-4090 x7455
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